
 

 

 

 

 

 

6th June 2024 

Purple Mash Competition 

Dear Parents  

We are delighted to share a fun opportunity for our children to showcase their artistic talents. 

About the Competition: 

Our school is participating in the Purple Mash Football Design Competition, where children can design their 
own football, in preparation for the Men’s Euro’s competition, and we believe this competition is a unique 
opportunity for them to celebrate this event. 

Why Your Child Should Participate: 

- Creative Expression: This competition encourages our students to let their imaginations soar and express 
themselves creatively. It's a chance for them to showcase their unique perspective and artistic skills. 

- Exciting Prizes: The grand winner will receive a Purple Mash goody bag and the extraordinary opportunity to 
see their football design transformed into an actual football for them to keep!  

How to Participate: 

- Using one of the Purple Mash templates, encourage your child to let their imagination run wild and design a 
football that only uses three colours.  

To access these designs, please follow the link 
(https://www.purplemash.com/#tab/home/euro_ball_comp_2024 ). Details on how to upload your entry can 
also be found on the link.  

 

The deadline for any entries is the 28th June. 

 

Thank you for your continued support in nurturing our childrens' creativity. 

Yours sincerely,     

 

Mr Jones 

(Computing Lead) 

 

 

 

Birches Avenue 
Codsall 

Wolverhampton 
WV8 2JG 

01902 297910 
www.birches.staffs.sch.uk 

office@birches.staffs.sch.uk 

Birches First School  
Believe, Grow, Succeed… to be the best ‘me’ I can be!  
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